
 
 

KAW/LD 
 
9 September 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Re: Year 10 - An Introduction to Key Stage 4 Information Evening  
 
We would like to invite you to our Key Stage 4 (includes Year 10 and 11) Information Evening on 
Thursday 16 September 2021 at 6.00pm at the Energy Coast UTC.  
 
The evening will provide you with further information about your child’s progression into Key Stage 4 
including their GCSE courses of study and the essential online learning platforms that they should be 
engaging with at home to support their progress over the next two years. This will also be an 
opportunity for you to collect your child’s baseline assessment results, and find out what this means 
in relation to your child’s current attainment, their targets for the future and how to support your 
child across a variety of subject areas through the online learning platforms.  
 
The evening will ensure that you have a copy of your child’s login details and provide you with an 
overview of how to support your child’s progress on each of online learning platforms. The sessions 
will include:   
 

 ‘An introduction to Sparx Maths’ with Mr Slater (Head of Maths)  
 ‘Bedrock Learning and the Virtual Library’ with Miss Redmond (Head of English)  
 ‘Accelerated Reader- STAR test report reviews and how to support your child with reading’ 

with Miss Wilson (Vice Principal)   
 ‘An introduction to Doddle and Kerboodle’ with Mr Horton (Head of Science)    
 ‘A guide to the SIMs Parent app’ with Mr Lindner (Assistant Principal)   

 
Students are also very welcome to attend the evening. Please confirm your attendance via the link:  
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/HWFSRNR  
 
If you have any questions about the evening, please do not hesitate to contact me by email:  
Kerryann.Wilson@energycoastutc.co.uk  
 
We look forward to welcoming you all on Thursday 16 September.  

Yours faithfully,  

 
Kerryann Wilson  
Vice Principal  
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